
 
 

 

 

 

 
                                                                      Internship Completion Letter  
                                                                                                                                                         
 
                                                                                                                                                          05 Dec 2022  
                                                                    To Whomsoever It May Concern  
 
 
This is to certify that Mr. Supreeth from National college Jayanagar has completed his internship at Jio 
Platforms Ltd from 26 Sep 2022 to 26 Nov 2022.  
 
During this period, Mr. Supreeth  completed a project titled “JDSP” under the guidance of Mr. Manish 
verma.  
 
Please note, as the project involves highly sensitive data, all the details and the contents made towards 
the project needs to be kept confidential. Under no circumstances must this be shared nor distributed 
in any form to anyone other than the company-authorized personnel or law requires as. It is expected 
that Mr. Supreeth complies and adheres to the company policy and its rules. 
 
 During the internship period, we found Mr. Supreeth  to be sincere and diligent. We wish him all the 
best in all his future endeavors.  
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
For Jio Platforms Limited,  
 

 
 Authorized Signatory 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


